
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

November 5, 2017 
 

      

2020 Circle Family Times 
Sunday 9:30AM Bible Classes for all ages 

              10:30AM Worship 

Tuesday 10:30AM Ladies Bible Class 

Wednesday Various Life Groups 

Office Hours: S: 2-5; M-R: 8-4; F: 8-12 

Family Newsletter 541-758-4456 
2020circle@gmail.com 
www.2020circle.com 
 

 

“The Main Thing” 
1. To love the Lord our God with all our heart 

and with all our soul and with all our mind and 

with all our strength. 

2. To love our neighbors as ourselves. 

3. To go and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 

the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching them 

to obey everything Christ has commanded us. 

Ministers Elders 

Mark 
Johnson 
541-758-5065 
 

Casey 
Long 
541-752-
4771 
 

Gregg Strawn 
Minister of the 
Word 
541-758-4456 
 
 
 
 

Jason Swick 
Campus 
Minister 
541-753-4310 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY, noon: 66 Club Lunch & Bowling 

TODAY, noon: Audio Ministry Meeting 

Nov 12th: Last day to tell Charlene if you 

want a Thanksgiving food box 

Nov 13th: OCC Box Collection Day 

Dec 2nd: 10th Annual Christmas Sing Along 

Please Pray For Our Family 
Please pray for God’s healing hand to be on those with cancer: 

Debbie Smith (Florence Purvis’ granddaughter)                                     
Les Brooks (malignant leukemia)                                                                    

Charlie (Josh Wise’s uncle; Stage 4 cancer) 
Marilyn (Linda Weimer’s friend, recurring cancer) 

Susan (Strawns’ cousin, serious cancer) 
Please continue to pray for:  

Keith Cornell, Phil & Linda Weimer, Donna Johnson, Linda 
Holland, Karen Alkire. 

Please pray for the following members with health needs:  
Charlotte Bibb’s mom, Dorothy, as she recovers from a stroke. 

Joyce Brooks who spent some of last week in the hospital. 
Physical:  

Midge, Allen & Linda Rugh’s cousin, who is in her last days. 
Please also pray for the Jensen family as they hope to move 

Dorothy to Corvallis. 
Josh Hartley, Renee Gunselman’s nephew who lost his girlfriend 

in a car accident recently. His grandfather passed away this 
week. 

Gary & Becky Miller, Holly McPartlin Gary’s mom passed away 
last week. 

The Roszells, an American missionary family in China. They had 
a baby prematurely 2 weeks ago. Pray that baby Gideon will be 

strong enough to leave the hospital soon! 
Engaged Couples: Jesse Bracht & Erin Foreman, Alex Aversane & 

Jocelyn Powell  
Expecting Mothers: Somer Perry, Jennifer (Perry) Boss 

Military: Jordan Paul, Marines, in Oceanside; John, Betty 
Carter’s grandson, who is on his ship now; James Brogden on 

the USS Essex 
Good News:  

 Cathy Brooks thanks the church for generous sharing and 
prayers. Alan was at work last Sunday!  Mark & Nancy 

Johnson say thanks be to God for keeping them safe during their 
recent travels.  Geri York thanks God for a successful surgery, 

and thanks Circle for the prayers!   
 

Monthly Servants 
Eldership Leader: Mark Johnson 
Deacon/Minister Leader: Jose Reyes 
Emergency Needs: Jackie Parsons 
541-231-7318 

Communion Prep: Lindsay Wise 
Service Monitor: Eric Jensen 

 
Weekly Servants 

MORNING November 5th            November 12th                   
Video: R Eastridge, B McCaughan                  R Holland, J Baxter 
Sound Board: R Behnia, J Gunselman      B McCaughan, G Bibb 

Greeters:                D Brown               P McPartlin          
T Brown               P McPartlin 

   M Gomes                       J Oxley 
Ushers:            E Gunselman                     J Parker 

  D Franklund                      Z Smith           
Attendance:           A Bracht             N Franklund 
Communion:    N Franklund                 Ca Jensen                          
Count Aide:               L Sorah                    R Bracht              

                C Jensen              K McPartlin 
Nursery:                  P Strawn                E Womack                    

K Dahkum                 J Womack 
Notes/Cards:             O King                       L Lopez 
Song Leader:          J Strawn                    J Strawn                      
Kids’ Time: Johnsons/Goddards              Brachts 
Speaker:                G Strawn                J Stutzman 
Lord’s Table:        F Cloutier                     T Wood 

Servers:                    J Bracht           B McCaughan 
                 G Brown                  B Parsons  

             P McPartlin                    T Powell                
Open Prayer:           J Calkin                   R Holland            
Pastoral Prayers:      C Long                       J Reyes 
 

Evening Schedule 
5:00pm 

Sing-A-Long Rehearsal 

Deacons: Ed Gunselman, Eric Jensen, 
Peter McPartlin, Jose Reyes, Josh Wise 

 

Outreach Programs: Bay Area Rescue Mission, Christian Relief Fund, Clothing 
Drive, East Asian Missions, Food Boxes, Mountain States Children’s Home, Orphan 
Sunday, Quilts for CASA, Special Situations, University Christian Center  

 

Josh Stutzman 
Campus 
Apprentice 
541-753-4310 

 Orphan Sunday is November 12th. We will be taking a special collection 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to support orphans in need around the world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Software 

Monthly Picks 

Volutpat mos at r eque ulla 

lobortis  dignissim  conventio, 

torqueo, acsi roto modo. 

Feugait in obruo quae ingenium 

tristique elit vel natu meus. 

Molior torqueo capio velit 

loquor aptent ut erat feugiat 

pneum commodo. 

1655 NW Monroe Ave, Corvallis, OR 97330 

Contact Numbers: 
541-753-4310 UCC 

541-207-2777 cell 
 

UCC Office Hours 
T 2pm-10pm 
W 9am-3pm 
F 9am-3pm 

Campus Minister and Family 
Jason, Amanda, Josiah, 
Jaron and Justus Swick 

 

 

 Gregg’s  

Good  News 
Is it just me, or does it seem like the volume of discussion is 

a lot louder than it used to be?  If headlines or talking heads 

on the news are going to grab your attention, they feel 

compelled to out-shout the others.   

 

When I say louder, I don’t mean only in decibels.  The 

language is strident, accusative and implying the absolute 

worst.  Political types aren’t colleagues, they are 

competitors.  And if Hollywood starlets disagree with 

someone’s recent post, they demurely post that the other 

person is “a               moron.”   

(You can imagine the word that might fit there.  I choose not 

to even partially spell it. ☹) 

 

OK.  Granted, I am a Christian.  So it isn’t my job to 

evaluate the whole world.  But in various places, I notice 

that the language of Christians is also coarsening.   

 

Eph. 5:4 reminds us, “Nor should there be obscenity, foolish 

talk or coarse joking, which are out of place, but rather 

thanksgiving.”  Whenever I read this, it makes me cringe at 

how common put-down humor is among guys.  And some 

Christians have assimilated OMG literally or watered it 

down to “Oh my Gosh” with the expected pause in between 

the syllables.    

 

I like the verse because it reminds me what to do instead of 

ragged talking—thanksgiving.   

Imagine that the next time you are tempted to devolve to the 

quality of speech you are hearing from the TV news or 

reading on Facebook, you instead express thanks.   

 

Who knows?  If the church can somehow continue to speak 

in measured tones even as we disagree with loud-mouthed 

cultural icons, perhaps civility may one day return to public 

discourse.         

 
Whether you style yourself as a great singer or not, your 

presence is PRIZED, especially if you are an ALTO singer.  

The second Sing-A-Long rehearsal is scheduled for 

TONIGHT at 5:00 pm. 

 
PM PREVIEW TONIGHT: 

5:00 pm—Sing-A-Long Rehearsal 

 

 

Thoughts, Questions, Notes 
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Sunday Morning Attendance 126 

Last Week’s Contribution            $2,818.00 

Year to Date Weekly Average    $4,475.22 

Weekly Budget                              $4,584.00 

  

Many Hands Make Light Work…Get Involved! 

Assembly Ministry…………………..…….Gregg Strawn, Casey Long 

Circle Facilitator Inside…………………………….……………Eric Bracht 

Outside Circle Facilitator……..…………………………….…. Jim Calkin                          
UCC Facilitator…………………………………………….……Nathan Lopez 
Overall Support……………………..…….M Gomes, G Brown, J Wise 
Campus Ministry……………………….…Jason Swick, Josh Stutzman 
Connections Ministry……………………….………Dale & Tami Brown 
Discipleship Ministry………….………………………………...Jose Reyes 
Education Ministry…………………..….…………..Casey & Darla Long 
Fellowship Ministry…………..……….………Ed & Renee Gunselman 
Life Group Ministry…………………..…………Mark & Nancy Johnson 
Media/Web Ministry…….…………Frank Cloutier, Bill McCaughan 
Men of Iron……………………………….…………………..…Rolland House 
People Needs Facilitators.…………..Tami Brown & Maria Gomes 
Clothing Drive Lead.……………………………………………..Linda Leslie 
Food Boxes Lead.……………………………………..Charlene Franklund 
Publicity Ministry……………………….…………..…………Maria Gomes 
Quilts for CASA.………………………………………….……..Cathy Brooks 
Van Ministry……………………………….………...…Bob & Cody Parsons 
Visitor Experience Ministry………….…..…..……………..…See Elders 
Vision Ministry……..….Elders, Deacons, Ministers & their Wives 
Widows Ministry……..……………….…………Peter & Pam McPartlin 
Women’s Ministry…….………………………………..…Laurie Eastridge 
Youth Ministry………Eric & Jann Bracht and Eric & Chris Jensen 

I was reminded recently of a criticism of Christianity: it’s only about fire 

insurance and “pie in the sky” when you die. The idea is that Christianity 

doesn’t really change daily lives because Christians act the same as everyone 

else. The divorce rate is the same. Both consume pornography, alcohol, coffee, 

food, opioids and other things at unhealthy levels. Many act the same while 

driving, waiting in line, talking to telemarketers, and on the job. The common 

visible difference is Christians go to church. 

 

This seems odd when we consider that we have PEACE with God through Jesus 

Christ (Rom 5:1). We have been given a great privilege to live in the presence of 

God now. To confidently and joyfully share in God’s glory by following His 

ways. We rejoice in trials as the Holy Spirit walks with us. We endure in 

suffering as the Spirit comforts us. We have great power to love as we meditate 

on the love God displayed by sending Jesus to die for us while we were still 

sinners (Rom 5:8). We have a new relationship with God, a loving Father to…? 

A trusting child, a rebellious child, an ignorant child. Which will you be? It will 

affect your life now and your daily decisions. 

 

 

Office Administrator 

Maria Gomes 

541-758-4456 

 

 

Our pantry is emptier than usual 
at this time of year, and we 

could really use monetary gifts. 
Any money donated is used to 
buy food for the boxes, and is 

tax deductible. 

If you would like a Thanksgiving Food 

Box, please fill out a form on the kiosk 

and put it in Charlene’s mailbox (C. 

Franklund) before November 12th.  

 
 

 

Shoeboxes are 

now available! 

Be sure to mail a 

filled shoebox by 

November 13th! 

Greg Brown has some houseware 

items he is giving away. Contact him if 

you need anything for your home or 

know of someone who does! 

 

 Our 10th Annual Christmas Sing-A-
Long is on Saturday December 2nd 

at 7pm. Invite your friends, and 
join us as we sing carols, eat 

Christmas treats, and have some 
holiday fun! 

 


